
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 

King Township  Phone: 905.833.5321 

2585 King Road  Fax: 905.833.2300 

King City, Ontario  Website: www.king.ca 

Canada L7B 1A1   

Road Closure – Kingsworth Road 
July 28, 2025 to August 1, 2025 

The culvert on Kingsworth Road is 
scheduled to be replaced as part of the 
ongoing road reconstruction works to 
improve drainage and maintain pedestrian 
& vehicle safety 
 

The culvert is located between #55 and 
#75 Kingsworth Road 

Start: July 28, 2025 
End: August 1, 2025  

Colin Parks 
Project Manager 
Capital Services – Public Works 
905-833-6568 
cparks@king.ca 

To facilitate construction in a safe and 
efficient manner, a full road closure is 
required 

• Local traffic only on Kingworth Rd 
 

• No through traffic will be allowed: 
o Northbound past #54 Kingsworth 
o Southbound past  #75 Kingsworth 

 

• Detour signage will be present 

• Emergency Svs / Waste collection notified 




